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Carrying On 

Members from Australia and South African H A S I s 
are here attending the Congress and 20th A C C. They are 
working hard and learning fast. 

In the meanwhile the Australian and S A staffs are 
carrying on short-handed and doing a very fine job of it. 

I know how hard it is to eover additional posts for 
two months. And / wish to thank those staffs for carrying 
on. 

Best, 

LRH 

bt 
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